
 

 

Tuition: Tuition is due in full the second to last Saturday of the preceding month. Please see your child’s 

class schedule for exact dates.  

 

Participation Waver: All dancers will need a signed waver in order to participate in Princess Ballet.  

 

Dress Code: Ballet attire and footwear is recommended. Princess garb is welcome so long as it does not 

pose a tripping hazard or restrict movement in any way. Leggings, shorts, tanks, tees, and socks are all 

acceptable as well. While most studios have a strict code of pink leotards and tights, we prefer to allow 

children to express themselves and be comfortable and confident while at Princess Ballet.  

 

Supervision: Children under 3 and/or not toilet trained will need adult supervision within the dance 

studio! Our littlest pixie princesses may need an adult’s help to get through each lesson, and may need a 

potty break. Parents of children 3+ and toilet trained must have a guardian in the studio or lobby area.  

 

Missing class: children are able to make up 1 class per month. Refunds, discounts, and credits are not 

permitted.  

 

Food/Drink: Food is not allowed in the dance studio or lobby. Water is allowed.  

 

Personal Possessions: Please label any water bottles or possessions coming to dance class to avoid 

confusion and mix ups. Perfect Princess Parties NJ is not responsible for lost, damaged, or stolen items.  

 

Adult Conversation: Please understand little ears are listening! Use appropriate language while in the 

studio or lobby area and demonstrate respect and friendliness. Please note, you may be asked to leave if 

your language is deemed offensive by PPPNJ staff.  


